
2020 Walworth County Junior Beef Exhibitors/Families 

 

The show will take place in the new horse arena at the fairgrounds. We will follow the Fair Book rules.  The 

show will be organized as in the past.  We have been working hard to make this all happen and together with 

your help it will be the best possible! Please read the following information carefully: 

 

Aug. 24 (Monday) 4 – 6 pm. Weigh-In steers and Check-in breeding stock. 

Enter fairgrounds near horse barns off Highway 11. Stay in line. Volunteers will direct 

and give handouts as needed.  If you only have breeding stock, park your vehicle and 

come to the table and sign-up. You do not need to bring them Monday.  All animals may 

go back home after or remain in trailers onsite. (If you choose to camp, campsites are 

available for $40). 

***Bring your white entry tag and drug card (completed before going across scale).*** 

 

Aug 25 (Tuesday) 8 am.   All animals onsite. 

   9 am.  Exhibitor’s Meeting. 

   10 am. Show starts  

   The show is not open to the public – only families of exhibitors. 

   It is a “FIT” show.  You may stall at your trailer. 

   There will not be any food vendors. 

 Everyone MUST clean up your area and help is needed to clean up the arena, wash 

racks, and grounds after the show.  There is no help from the fair for this.   

 

After the show, there will be several options.  Please carefully read the information 

Marty Speth has sent out from the Meat Animal Sale Committee concerning the sale. 

 

Carcass Contest There will be no live portion or evaluation meeting. Results will be sent out.  Awards 

   will be presented at a later date. 

   Aug. 23 and 30 are the two dates Sorg’s will accept your steer.  If you signed up for the 

   carcass contest you have received a phone call checking to see if you are participating 

   in this contest.  You will receive another call from Sorg’s telling you when you may bring 

   the animal to their locker plant.   

 

Good luck.  If you have questions, call Doc Sterken, Junior Beef Superintendent (1-262-949-5890) 

 

 

 

 

 


